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Dear legislators,

I oppose cap and trade.  This bill will hurt many Oregon businesses and families and will not
have a net positive impact on carbon emissions.  The taxes the state gains will be far
outweighed against the long term losses as businesses close and incomes are affected.  

Let the people VOTE on Cap & Trade.  

Thank you, 
Tiffany Grantom
Eugene, Oregon
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